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Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week we have given out new Chromebooks to some of our families, who were most in need, to help 

them access remote learning and for families where children were sharing devices, we hope that these will 

really help. 

We have been working hard to monitor and develop our home learning package and next week we launch 

Zoom sessions! This is an opportunity for the classes to see their teacher and friends; great for everyone’s 

wellbeing and mental health.  

Did you know?  This week is Children’s Mental Health Week, log onto 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/ for lots of activities and a virtual assembly!   

Wishing you all a lovely weekend                                                                     Mrs Abby Symons 

 

 

 

Take care, stay safe and have a lovely weekend- Mrs Abby Symons  

 

Continuing to celebrate the wonderful work of our pupils at Regis… 

Keely is worker of the week for 

Amethyst Class- great work, well 

done! 

 

Tayla, Mrs Bagnall and Mrs 

Wicheard have been so 

impressed with all your work 

this week - the quality and 

the presentation- well done! 

 Last day of term: 12.2.21 

 Return to school: 22.2.21 (for children of key 
workers and those who are vulnerable) 

Amethyst Worker of the Week…Erin! Erin always puts 

maximum effort into her work, completes every 

challenge set and sends it to us EVERY DAY! We are so 

impressed with Erin’s dogged determination to keep 

learning and really appreciate all her hard work. 

Look out for the post 
this week, if you have 
been named a 
‘Worker of the week’ 
you will all receive a 
surprise…just like 
Jacob! 

Opal worker of the week is Rose, for 

her hard work at home every week 

and particularly this week, for her 

collaborative writing with Owen in 

composing a selection of poems 

about animals for their poetry poster. 

Worker of the week –this goes 

to Joshua who has been 

working really hard. I have 

been impressed with his 

handwriting and also the 

wonderful designs he adds to 

his learning. I have also been 

pleased with all the effort he 

has been putting into his Maths 

and tables. Very well done 

Joshua, from Mrs Duffield 

Zakary is worker of the 

week this week for trying 

really hard with his writing 

and his maths. He is using 

his set 2 sounds in his 

writing and using finger 

spaces. Well done Zakary! 
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